
Welcome to GraceLife 
Thank you for joining us today, we are glad you came! We have nursery pro-

grams available during the service for children aged 2 months to 3 years old in 

the Sunday School area (down the hall on left side of the foyer). 
 

If this is your first time here, please fill out a guest registration card available at 

the Welcome Desk. We have a gift for you. 
 

At our Welcome Desk you can find . . . 

 Membership booklets and applications 

 Locations and times of our mid-week Bible Studies 

 Sign-up Sheets for various ministries and opportunities 
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Announcements  

Women of Grace — Join us as we kick off our new year with a potluck brunch 

on September 8th, 10am at the church! Sign up for the brunch on the website. 

Also, register today for the study so we know you will be joining us —  register 

through the website (under the Ministries>Women tab), or through the app, or by 

paper form (located in the foyer). The study begins Sept 19th, 9:30am. 
 

55+ Group — Join us as we meet again on Sep 7, 6:30pm at the Bayer’s (6155 

11 ave SW). Please bring a main course — salad, dessert, and drinks will be 

provided. See the Bayers for more info or contact at rmbayer@gmail.com. 
 

C&C Event — Come to a BBQ at the Pillidges (1204, Township Road 522 Park-

land County). Please bring a salad or a dessert. Instruments are also welcome! 

There will be a bonfire later in the evening. See Courtney or Lexi for more details. 
 

Awana — Join Awana this fall as a Trek Coordinator (grades 7-9). There is still 

lots of opportunity to help in the program! This is an excellent opportunity to 

serve the Lord. Also, register your children for Awana by going to the GraceLife 

website - www.gracelife.ca. 
 

Sunday Coffee — Since construction has begun in the church kitchen, there will 

be no coffee available on Sundays until the project is complete. 

 

 

Stay up to date with GraceLife by visiting our website! 

www.gracelife.ca 
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